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Signing of the contract for Design and Execution of the works 
related to the investment objective "Modernization of the railway 
infrastructure in the Port of Constanța - Stage 1A, Valu lui Traian" 

 

On 15.03.2024, at the headquarters of SRCF Constanța and on behalf of the National 
Railway Company "CFR"-SA was signed the design-build contract related to the investment 
objective "Modernization of the railway infrastructure in the Port of Constanța - Stage 1A. 

 

The value of the contract is 377,508,624.73 lei without VAT. The payments will be made 
from nonreimbursable funds (maximum 50% from the total eligible) provided through 
Connecting Europe Facility for Transport (2021/2027) and from the State Budget of 
Romania (50% co-financing and VAT). 

 

The contract was awarded to the Association Bawi Construction S.R.L. (leader) - Swietelsky 
S.R.L. that has as objective the modernization of the infrastructure and superstructure in 
Valu lui Traian station (Group Line no 5-8 from the station and lines no 1-32 from the 
Waiting Group Lines, including construction of 2 connection lines between these groups 
and connection to line 800 in direction of Constanta Port), electrification and 
modernization of the electrification installations (25 kV) by ensuring the integration of the 
newly introduced elements into the existing SCADA system at DEF Constanța, rehabilitation 
of 2 culverts. 

The beneficiary of the project is the National Railway Company "CFR" S.A. 

The contract implementation period is 30 months, of which 9 months for design, 20 months 
for works execution, one month for tests. The defect notification period is 96 months. 
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